
 
March 17, 2020 
 
Schedule for Access to Baruch Buildings  
                
Dear Students, Faculty, and Staff 
 
While Baruch College remains open for business and prepares for full distance 
education on Thursday, March 19, we are hereby providing a revised schedule for 
access to the campus buildings. 
 
Hours for Access to Baruch Buildings (Except the Library & Technology Building) 
Monday – Thursday 
8:00 AM – 6:00 PM 
Hours of Access to the Library & Technology Building 
Monday – Thursday 
8:00 AM – 8:00 PM 
 
This schedule will enable Baruch to continue to provide critical services, including 
access to the library and computer labs for students, while reducing the staffing 
burden on the public safety and facilities teams. We will continue to provide 
additional updates regarding facilities and the efforts to keep us all safe and healthy. 
 
With regards, 
 
Kathy Cobb 
Vice President for Administration and Finance 



 
 

 


